Effective March 30, 2016 our Electronics Recycling Program will be discontinued.  Our goal has always been to simply break even on our recycling program, however we are not there today.  More and more cities, towns and counties have cut their recycling solutions for their residents due to budget constraints.  While providing recycling solutions for our residents has always been a priority, the Town should not be the sole e-waste provider in any given area, nor should we assume the entire cost.  
We are particularly disappointed that we can no longer assist our residents with TV, computer and monitor recycling because state laws restrict our activity.  We are however, fully committed to being a convenient resource for our residents by advertising and informing them of other sources to safely dispose of their electronics.

Their are presently five (5) local events that provide for this option:


1.)  Senator Patrick Gallivan sponsors two (2) events annually; East Aurora and 
West Seneca


2.)  Senator Tim Kennedy sponsors one (1) at the GM plant on River Road, 
Tonawanda

3.)  Erie County Environment & Planning coordinates two (2) events annually at 
ECC North, South or Buffalo Zoo sponsored by SunnKing
We will inform our residents of these events on our website, at Town Board meetings, newspapers and our Code Red System.  We will also continue to appeal to the State for relief to allow us to revisit a E-waste program that is sustainable and cost neutral.

